July 14, 2022

Don't Miss It!

New Shop Steward
Training
Tuesday, July 19 6:00-7:30 pm

via Zoom

All OPEIU members are invited to our New Shop Steward Training. We will be covering
the basics that Shop Stewards and active leaders should know about our Union, our
contracts, and our representation rights.

To participate, please RSVP by noon on Monday, July 18
online or to Richard@opeiu8.org (please mention New Shop Steward Training)

A Zoom link will be emailed to registrants on Tuesday, July 19.

Visit our website
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http://www.opeiu8.org
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